
 

 

  
 

      
 

    
      

 
            

 
   

    
 

 
 

     
 

    
  

       
 

      
 

              
 

     
 
 

     
 

  
      

    
 
 

   
 

          
    

 

Parent Involvement Committee Annual General Meeting 

Rainbow District School Board Office
 
408 Wembley Drive Sudbury – Ernie Checkeris Boardroom #104
 

With video link to Manitoulin Secondary School and Little Current Public School 

Tuesday, October 30, 2018 
6 pm to 9 pm 

AGENDA 

6 pm – 7 pm 

1. Welcome and introductions 

2. Greetings from Doreen Dewar, Chair of the Board 

3. Greetings from Norm Blaseg, Director of Education 

4. 2018 - 2019 Election of the PIC Membership – Superintendent Judy Noble 

5. Meeting dates for 2018 - 2019 

7 pm – 9 pm 

Guest Speaker: 
Angie DeMarco – Emotions and Learning 
Learning Disabilities Association of Sudbury 

Thank you for joining us! 

School Councils: A Guide for Members 2001 (revised 2002)
 
This information is available online at
 

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/general/elemsec/council/guide.html 

http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/general/elemsec/council/guide.html

